

Wyngarth, Hampden Road, Shaw. OL2 8QB.

26th July 2021.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Variation of Club Premises Certificate for Shaw Cricket Qub Mark Lane, Shaw OL2 80G.

I writing in respect to the above variation. Whilst we are not in principle against the Cricket Club seeking to open up its facilities to allow the sale of alcohol, the hosting of entertainment evenings including live and recorded music, we are concerned about the impact such a variation will have on immediate neighbours, of which we are part. This variation opens up a significant opportunity for the club to bring disturbance to what is essentially a quiet residential neighbourhood. This has recently been the case when a number of events have already been held at the club house. This has given rise to the doors and windows of the club being opened and people singing and shouting on the raised balcony at the front of the clubhouse. This has meant that we as immediate neighbours have not been able to enjoy the peace and quiet that we wish to enjoy in our homes.

We are therefore opposed to this variation and especially beyond the hours of 23:30.

Your sincerely,

David and Janet Collins